(copy)
Georgetown University 17 Dec., 1975
Department of History Washington, D.C. 20057

Dear Mr. Lott:
I have Jjust received your letter of 14 December and am very

uncompfortable about my letter to you being publicized. I have no
desire to have any attention attracted to mv problems with the Mac-
millan Company or to myself. If anyone wants a copy of the book, I
will send it for $25 so long as I have any, but I do not seek con-
troversy or notoriety. We do not know why my book was suppressed,
and I.do not belleve your reason is the .correct one. In any case I
have no desire to be suppressed personally myself. Will you please
remove coples of my letter to you from any public place.

I am suprised at the communications you enclosed between you
and Macmillan. I assume you ordered more than a dozen copies if they
wanted $157.50 in advance for your order. Why did you want so many?
Is there that much demand in your area?t

I am writing in haste as our semester is ending and my grades
must be in today. I may write again later, after the holidays.

% Incidentally your letter which Just arrived had been opened
after 1t was sealed and then re-sealsd with scotch tape. I assume
you did that yourself. But I would advise you that whenever you do
that, you should tell the addressee that it was done by you and not

by some outside snooper. .
Sincerely,

Best wishes for the holidays, sz
_ . Carroll Qu;§%:;j2?>££;jr

# I did not open and re-seal this letter. I so advised Prof. Quigley
and he gave no reply. There was no further correspondence.

This cooy made because the original letter was 2 pages long, hand

written, and hard to read. 29749 ? !

IMPORTANT NOTE: On pages 550/555 of Tragedy & Hope, Prof. Quigley
openly states that he 1s Pro Pluralism and on page 950 tells how
he was allowed to study the "secret records" of the "Round Table
Groups", the network that 1s putting "Pluralism™ into operation

WORLD WIDE! (thru page 958)
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